
August is Upon US— Labor Day is 

almost here 

For the month of August, Autotek 

Services is recommending that all 

customers focus on their oil change and 

maintenance—we recommend that all vehicles be serviced on a regular 

basis. 

Checking your oil level is critical if you want to maintain the life of your 

vehicle.  All vehicles will go through some amount of oil during normal 

operation.  Check it every 3-5 fuel fills to be sure. 

Call us to schedule an appointment to have your oil changed and for 

maintenance. 

We will give you $20 (Twenty Dollars) off on your next service . 

As an additional courtesy we will extend this offer to any member of 

your family  or friends who would like to benefit from this offer.  Call 

510-790-1492 to schedule an appointment by August 31st   to redeem 

this offer. 

 

 

 

 

 

Give us a call at 510-790-1492 to setup an appointment and claim your 

discounted oil change service before you need an engine rebuild. 
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Factory Maintenance Special   

$20 off 
Call 510-790-1492 to setup an appointment to have your vehicle  

serviced by August 31st . 

Receive 10% off, max $100 
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